National Debt Reduction Fund

February 18, 1993

La Puente, CA -- Vitesse, Inc. announced its participation in a plan to help in
efforts to reduce our national debt. Effective today, and for the remainder of
1993, Vitesse will contribute a portion of revenue from every sale to the reduction
of our national debt.

Jim Carson, President of Vitesse, stated, "l believe that as Americans, we should
all respond to our patriotic responsibility. Our national debt is one of the worst
enemies facing our nation. We must confront our debt NOW!" kevin Johnson,
Vice President of Engineering, stated, "We're putting our money where our mouth
is. We're also specifying that the money contributed may be used only to reduce
our national debt and not for more government spending."

The Vitesse plan sets aside 10% on all purchases made directly from Vitesse for
the reduction of the national debt. Additionally, customers purcahsing Vitesse
products from retailers or through mail order may send the package UPC card
(bar code) and a copy of their receipt to Vitesse, Inc. - National Debt Reduction
Fund - P.O. Box 929 - La Puente, CA 91747-0929. For each UPC received,
Vitesse will pay a rebate to the U.S. Government. All purchase rebates and 10%
contributions will be paid to the Bureau of the Public Debt for the specific purpose
of reducing our national debt. Rebate and contribution payments to the Bereau
of the Public Debt will range between a minimum of $1.50 and $30.00 for each
item purchased, depending on the purchase price.

Jim Carson stated, "l believe that Americans as a whole want what is best for our
country. Almost everyone is willing to bear his or her part of the hardship ahead.
The key factor is that some will be able, and should, bear more of the burden."

Vitesse makes Windows and Apple Il utilities software for personal computers.
For more information on our National Debt Reduction Program, call 1-800-777-
7344, FAX (818) 813-1273, or write to Vitesse, Inc., P.O. Box 929, La Puente,
CA, 91747-0929.



